
 

 

 

 

City of Chico 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

and 

ADJOURNMENT  
of 

Architectural Review and 

Historic Preservation Board 

January 6, 2016 Meeting 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the January 6, 2016 regular adjourned meeting of 

the Architectural Review and Historic Preservation Board of the City of Chico has been 

canceled. 

 

The Architectural Review and Historic Preservation Board will adjourn to the regular 

meeting of January 20, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. in Conference Room 1 of the Chico Municipal 

Center, 421 Main Street. 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

By: Stina Cooley, Administrative Assistant 

Dated: December 23, 2016 
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